
PRESS RELEASE 

A Tribute to Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II from Loughton Town Council 

Loughton Town Council wishes to express our thoughts and heartfelt condolences to the 
Royal Family on their, and the whole Nation’s loss.  We thank the Queen for her service and 
dedication to the Country and Commonwealth.  Loughton and the whole Nation will miss you 
and mourns the loss of someone so special.  May you rest in peace. 

Loughton Town Mayor, Barbara Cohen stated ‘Together with the people of Loughton, I 
mourn the loss of our beloved Queen Elizabeth.  Her wisdom and dedication was and 
remains an inspiration for us all.’ 

We pay tribute to a life of outstanding commitment and exemplary public service. 
Books of Condolence have been opened at Loughton Library, Traps Hill, St John the Baptist 
Church, Church Lane, St Mary’s Church, Loughton High Road and St Michael’s Church, 
Roding Road. 

Floral tributes may be laid at the War Memorial at Kings Green. 

Please see the Town Council website for further updates as events unfold. 
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